

Name:..... Class:.....

A WRITTEN TEST NO 3

Choose the word A, B, C or D whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others

1. A. pollution B. earplug C. dump D. dust
2. A. physical B. visual C. music D. because
3. A. wanted B. washed C. worked D. stopped
4. A. goes B. watches C. misses D. brushes

Choose the word A, B, C or D whose stress pattern is different from the others

- | | | | |
|----------------|----------------|---------------|----------------|
| 1.A. ecology | B. environment | C. autography | D. residential |
| 2 .A. Maltese | B. festive | C. degree | D. unique |
| 3. A. artistic | B. historic | C. dramatic | D. scientific |
| 4.A. medical | B. hospital | C. politic | D. electric |

Choose the best word or phrase to complete the sentences

1. - "Do you feel like going to the cinema this evening?" - "_____"
- A. I don't agree. I'm afraid. B. You're welcome.
- C. That would be great. D. I feel very bored.
2. - "What a lovely house you have" - "_____."
- A. Of course not. It's not costly. B. Thank you. Hope you will drop in.
- C. I think so. D. No problem.
3. Minh _____ (have waited / has waited / is waiting / waited for two hours, but she has not come yet.
4. They _____ (lived / has lived / living / live) in Ho Chi Minh City in 2000.
5. I _____ (have read/ has read/ read/ has readed) all the books written by Nguyen Nhat Anh for 10 years
6. The government has declared a state of _____ (accident/ situation/ extension/ emergency) following the earthquake.
7. Singapore is famous for its _____ (cleanliness/ cleanly/ cleaning/ clean) and green trees.
8. She said he worked very hard and that was the key _____ (to/for/of/on) her success .
9. - "_____ detective stories?" - "In my opinion, they are very good for teenagers."
- A. How about B. Are you fond of
- C. What do you think about D. What do people feel about?
10. - "Congratulations!" - "_____"
- A. What a pity. B. Thank you. C. I'm sorry. D. You are welcome.

Give the correct form of the words given to complete the sentences

1. Visitors are allowed to get close to this volcano because it is (**ACT**)
2. Theare very concerned about the increasing number of wildfire in this year.

(ENVIRONMENT)

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to complete the passage below

Water pollution happens _____ (1) toxic substances enter water bodies such as lakes, rivers, oceans and so on, getting dissolved in them, lying suspended in the water or depositing on the bed. This degrades the quality of water. Not _____ (2) does this spell disaster for aquatic ecosystems, the pollutants also seep through and reach the groundwater, which might end up in our households as contaminated water we use in our daily activities, including drinking.

Water pollution can be _____ (3) in a number of ways, one of the most polluting being city sewage and industrial waste discharge. Indirect sources _____ (4) water pollution include contaminants that enter the water supply from soils or groundwater systems and from the atmosphere via rain.

- | | | | |
|-------------|-----------|------------|-----------|
| 1. A. what | B. when | C. why | D. while |
| 2. A. both | B. only | C. well | D. either |
| 3. A. cause | B. caused | C. causing | D. causes |
| 4. A. of | B. in | C. at | D. for |

Read the following passage, and answer the questions that follow

An earthquake measuring 7.8 on the Richter scale hit Nepal on April 25th, 2015. It was the most powerful earthquake to strike Nepal since 1934. The earthquake occurred in central Nepal. It also affected India, Bangladesh and Tibet, China. The earthquake killed more than 8,800 people and injured over 23, 000 people. Hundreds of thousands of people were made homeless with entire villages flattened. Kathmandu Burbar Square, a UNESCO World Heritage Site, was destroyed. The earthquake also caused an avalanche on Mount Everest which killed at least 19 people. About 90% of soldiers from Nepalese Army were sent to stricken areas. Many countries and international organizations sent medical experts, emergency workers, rescue staff, and money as well as providing medical supplies, food and equipment to help Nepal.

1. What hit Nepal on April 25th, 2015?

- A. a tsunami
- B. a tornado
- C. an earthquake
- D. a forest fire

2. How many countries are affected by the earthquake?

- A. two
- B. three
- C. four
- D. five

3. What is the number of people injured?

- A. 8,800
- B. 23,000
- C. 88,000
- D. 2,300

4. What happened to Kathmandu Burbar Square?

- A. It was safe
- B. It was destroyed
- C. It was moved away
- D. It wasn't exist

Rewrite the following sentences using given words

1. If / we / do / nothing / to stop / global warming / we / see / big changes / the future

.....

2. Food / and / medical supplies / will / deliver / later / this afternoon.

.....

Rewrite the following sentences using given words.

1. He doesn't bring the umbrella, so he gets wet.

=> If _____

2. The workers have built a bridge near my house.

=> A bridge _____

3. It is raining. The football match has to be cancelled.

Because _____

4. She started typing this report 5 hours ago.

She has _____